
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24, 1981 

I• 

Dear Jake: 

This will acknowledge and thank you for 
your letter in behalf of Duane Pearsall, 
who is interested in a position with the 
Reagan Administration. 

You may be assured that I will forward the 
information you sent to E. Pendleton James, 
Assistant to the President for Presidential 
Personnel. 

With cordial regard, I am 

Sincerely, 

Max L. Friedersdorf 
Assistant to the President 

The Honorable Jake Garn 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 


